
 

Hello Sportsfans! (not that we have any sports to watch) 

It’s a day in Mid-April I think….does it matter at this point? 

Drumroll please…..here’s the announcement we’ve been waiting for! 

The wonderful leadership at the Houston Racquet Club have agreed to waive the membership 
requirement for Hunters Creek residents and offer US another option to feed our families with their 
awesome food. 

Attached is the menu they are going to begin offering the Hunters creek community. This will start 
tomorrow and you will find all the details below and attached.  ALL THE INFORMATION REGARDING THIS 
PROGRAM IS BELOW OR ATTACHED, PLEASE REVIEW CAREFULLY IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN 
PARTICIPATING, IT’S ALL THERE...   

General Information about Ordering 

-Open to Hunters Creek Residents only. 
-Family packs are available Tuesday – Saturday.  THEY SERVE 4 PEOPLE PER ORDER SO ORDER 
ACCORDINGLY. 

-Pick up Only beginning at 4:30pm and ending at 6:30pm each Day. 
-First 30 orders will be accepted Daily.  FIRST COME FIRST SERVED.  THIS CAN BE EXPANDED 
MOVING FORWARD BASED ON DEMAND. 
-Orders can be submitted between 9am-Noon and will be confirmed by Noon for the same day 
pick up. 
-TO PICK UP YOUR ORDER, SIMPLY PULL UP TO SECURITY GATE, TELL THEM YOUR NAME AND 
YOU ARE PICKING UP FOOD AND THEY WILL DIRECT YOU AS TO WHERE TO GO.  STAY IN YOUR 
CAR, THEY WILL PUT THE ORDER IN YOUR TRUNK WHEN YOU PULL UP, IT’S COMPLETELY 
“TOUCHLESS”! 

Ordering Instructions 

Orders are taken Via Email ONLY to kcontreras@houstonracquetclub.com  

Emails must include the information below. 
* First & Last Name 

mailto:kcontreras@houstonracquetclub.com


* Phone Number 
* Family Meal Title– i.e. Tuesday Taco Dinner 

* Time of Pickup – (15) minute intervals between 4:30pm -6:30pm 
* Orders Must Be Confirmed Via Email 
* Payment must be processed prior to pick up 
* “Square” link will be sent for Payment Via CC Only 
** NO CASH SALES 

Special Thanks again to the HRC Board, Chef Adam Heath, COO Thomas Preuml, and Club Manager 
Sonny McDaniel for making this happen! 

WANT MORE GOOD NEWS?...  All trash and recycling service will resume as normal this upcoming 
Monday.  Same as usual regarding days, rear door service, all back to normal! 

Thanks to all who rolled their trash cans back and forth the past 2 weeks and helped out.  And to the 1 
or 2 that complained, as I said before, if this is the worst thing that we have to deal with, we are very 
blessed!  Thanks Trevor at WCA for getting this done so quickly and thank our trash crews! 

Now go get some awesome food! 

Jim Pappas 

Mayor 

 


